
 
 
 

 
2284 W Commodore Way #120 
Seattle, WA 98199 
January 13th, 2020 
 
 
Utilities Transport Committee 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
RE: Docket TP-190976 
 
 
Dear Commissioners & UTC staff, 
 
Enclosed in Pacific Yacht Management’s Petition to Intervene in regard to docket TP-190976.  I am 
happy to answer any questions you might have about the economic impact of transient recreational 
vessels in Washington State.  PYM and other members of the recreational maritime community in 
Washington State are also happy to answer any questions that may arise about the negative impact the 
proposed tariff increases will have on the recreational maritime community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Monique Webber 
Yacht Agent 
Chair for Superyacht Northwest  
Pacific Yacht Management 
2284 W. Commodore Way, Suite 120 
Seattle, WA 98199 
206-849-7676 (cell) 
206-285-1460 (fax) 
www.pacificyachtmanagement.com 
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